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Sixth Form Newsletter 12/01/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 13 Parents Evening 
 
Year 13 parents evening is taking place on Thursday 18th January.  This is a key opportunity 
for parents to meet with teachers and find out what steps your child needs to take to 
provide them with the best opportunity of success in the summer.  If you have any 
questions about how to book, please do get in touch. 
 
UCAS 
 
As a reminder for the parents of students in year 13, we have a 
small number of students still planning to apply and they must 
do so by 31st January to be given equal consideration with their 
applications. 
 
Careers 
 

Included with this newsletter are some flyers exploring further career 
opportunities for our year 12 and year 13 students.  In addition, we have 
the National Apprenticeship Week coming up on 5th February.  During this 
week, we will be exploring the various apprenticeship opportunities with 
our Sixth From Students. 
 
ARC 

 
The ARC session has been rearranged for Wednesday 17th January.  ARC will be providing a 
range of wellbeing services for our Sixth Form students.  This will start with an assembly on 
Wednesday 17th January and then fortnightly drop-in sessions starting on the same day. 
 
Year 12 Exams 
 
Following on from the information shared by Mr Whitehouse 
detailing the year 12 mid-year examinations, we have been 
undertaking a number of sessions in form time around helping 
students to prepare for the year 12 mid-year examinations.  If 
you have any questions or any concerns about these 
examinations, please contact your child’s tutor and we will 
endeavor to assist you.   
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Fundraising Week 
 
Fundraising Week this year will be held from the 5th 
February.  More details about the events will be 
shared nearer the time.  This year we will be raising 
money for the charity Beat.  Beat is the UK's 
leading charity supporting those affected by eating 
disorders and campaigning on their behalf. Founded 
in 1989 as the Eating Disorders Association. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
 
Our sponsored walk will be taking place on 15th March.  We will be taking up to 25 year 12 
students to complete a 10km walk around Dinton Pastures.  They will be raising money for 
the Charity Beat, and we are asking them to aim to raise £20 pounds each. 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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